
 

Easter Egg Raffle & Competition 
 

 

Thank you for your generous  

donations of  Easter Eggs, we have 

quite a collection now, however 

there is still time if you wish to  

donate -The more the merrier! 

 

Remember to use those resourceful 

learning muscles in being creative 

to enter the Easter Hat Decorating  

Competition. Entries need to be in 

on the last week of this half term. 
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This Weeks 

Attendance Figures 

 

BIRCH 

 

86.3% 

 

WILLOW  

 

97.1% 

 

ROWAN 

 

93.8% 

 

BEECH 

 

96.4% 

 

ELM 

 

92.9% 

 

Overall school  

attendance 

93.7% 

 

School target 97% 

This Weeks 

Learning Heroes 

are: 

 

BIRCH 

Ruby Atkins 

Max Dorlin 

 

WILLOW  

Ruby Turner 

Noah Redman 

 

ROWAN 

Joseph Donnelly 

Matilda Wragg 

 

BEECH 

Holly Wood 

Charlotte Booth 

 

ELM 

Jacob Jessop 

Alfie Slater 

School Council News 

This week our  

Green Pepper  

percentage is -  

 

Remember  to think 

about snack swaps to make sure your 

choice is a healthy choice. 

 

57% 

Parents Fundraising Group 

 

School Council have been busy  

gathering ideas from the children in 

school  to create a list of 50 things to 

do  before you leave Wentworth.  

They will be asking  for  more help to 

create a poster to  represent all the 

ideas to share with everyone very 

soon! 

Elm class have been enjoying  

getting to know Mrs Platts, our 

new EYFS teacher who will be 

joining us after Easter.  

She is very excited to be joining 

the school and we look forward to 

welcoming her to Wentworth.  

Preparation is underway  for the 

Easter Service and the children  are 

busy developing their ideas to share 

the story of Easter with you.  

The Service is on Thursday 6th 

April, beginning at 2:30pm.  

We very much look forward to you 

joining us.  

Easter Service  

The day will be recognised by a  

variety of activities, with the 

‘making our laughs matter’  Red 

Nose motto in mind to support those 

less fortunate than ourselves.  

The balloons have arrived and the noses are on the 

way! So don’t forget your £3 to join in the activities to 

help others.  

Heathy Snacks  

Elm Class  

School Meals 

New menu options will start after the half term holidays Monday 

24th April on Week 1.  


